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National Arts Council receives clean audit

The National Arts Council (NAC) was recognised on Friday, 7 August by the Auditor-General South Africa, Thembekile
Kimi Makwetu, for receiving a clean audit for the 2014/2015 financial period. This is the first clean audit the entity has
received under the current Council, which has been in place for the last four years. In addition to the award, the NAC has
also achieved 90% of the targets stated in its Annual Performance Plan.
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